
This is to confirm that this Strata Committe (Grande Esplanade Building) has received no 
complaints from our residents relating to noise or unruly behaviour emanating from Hugo's 
Restaurant and indeed their management assisted our Committee in reducing the noise from 
an unrelated licensed premises.
We would support their application as that of a responsible local business.
Regards,
Mike Hearn

On Behalf Of Committee Strata Plan 53211
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